From: Jon Christensen [mailto:jonvietvet@yahoo.com]

**Sent:** Thursday, May 13, 2010 10:54 AM

To: Jones, Richard

**Subject:** Memorial Day Parade request for clearance

I am writing to request you assistance in facilitating the Racine Memorial Day Parade by authorizing that the parade route along West Blvd and up to Graceland Cemetery be closed to traffic on Monday, May 31st after 9 AM and until the parade is completed, approximately 11 AM. Thank you for your assistance. See the attached Memorial Day Agenda for more information. If you have any questions, or need more information, please feel free to contact me.

Jon Christensen President, Racine Area Veterans Council

Jon Christensen MSed, MS, LPC, CSAC, CRC, Milwaukee Vet Center
Readjustment Counseling Therapist

Phone: 414.530.6575 Fax: 414.761.4750